
Memorandum 

File: A-2130 
Date: June 2, 2023 

To: Valerie Bowler, Chair and Members of the Oshawa Environmental Advisory 
Committee 

From: Felicia Bianchet, Council-Committee Coordinator 

Re: Information from Oshawa City Council – May 1, 2023 

At a meeting on May 1, 2023 Oshawa City Council adopted the following recommendation: 

CO-23-23 – OEAC – Road Salt working Group Report – April 2023 (Formerly OEAC-23-18) 
(All wards) 

Recommendation 

1. That as outlined in Report CO-23-23 (OEAC-23-18), being OEAC's comments concerning
the reduction in the use of road salt, the comments be endorsed; and,

2. That the Oshawa Environmental Advisory Committee approve the content and design of
the road salt awareness postcard; and,

3. That the road salt awareness postcard be forwarded to the Corporate Communications
Department for their review and approval.

This item is provided for information to the Oshawa Environmental Advisory Committee, no further 
action is required. 
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